
31ST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

Practise what you Preach
Jesus said to his disciples: "The greatest among you must
be your servant." When Jesus gives us his commandments
of love as our way of life, he is not talking about how we
should feel but rather about how we should live. Our
feelings change very often but our love should continue to
grow through the ways we are attentive to one another. In
the marriage relationship, for example, this quality of
attentiveness is one that needs to be reviewed and developed
very regularly so that your love can shine out to your
wife/husband and radiate out to the whole community. Each
person in this relationship is not there simply for what they
can get but also for what they can give. The same must be
true of family life. And it is certainly true of our faith
community. We can get into the mentality of being receivers
within this community. It is so important to become a giver if
our faith is to come truly alive.

Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

Messenger Magazine - The 2018 Subscription of £19.20
is now due. Please return it in the envelope provided with

your magazine to the Sacristy or Parish Office.

Monday - Thursday: 9.00am 
Friday: 7.30pm; Saturday: 10.00am;

Saturday Vigil: 7.30pm. 
Sunday: 9.00am; 11.00am (Children’s liturgy)

Anniversary Masses
Friday 10th - 7.30pm: Jim McDonnell, RIP

Saturday 11th - 7.30pm: 1st Anniversary - May Close, RIP.

31ST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

Rosary - The Bethany Group will lead
the Rosary at 3.00pm this Sunday 5th

November in the Old Church. 

Service for Our Deceased Family & Friends

Sunday 12th November at 3.00pm in the Church. 

We invite you to join us for refreshments in the
Church after the Service.

Tree of Remembrance - Autumn Leaves
There are leaves in the baskets
on the tables in the Church
and also markers. Please write
the name of your loved one(s)
on the leaves before Sunday
12th November and they will
then be placed on the tree in
the Sanctuary.

The book of Remembrance is also available to write in
names of deceased loved ones. This book will be carried up

to the altar during the Bereaved Service.



Website: www.greenlough.com

Road of Hope Shoebox Appeal 2017- This year there is
only the one drop off for your shoeboxes - St. Mary's
College Clady. Your gift-filled shoe boxes for the less
fortunate people in Eastern Europe may be left at the School
before the 17th November. Leaflets are available from
St.Mary's College .Thank you.

The Greenlough SVP Christmas Evening 
will be held on Tuesday 5th December

in Bannvalley Hall, Clady. 
Food & Music from 7.00pm to 10.00pm.

Remember in November - Many people choose to abstain
from alcohol for the month of November and offer this
prayerful act in honour of their deceased loved ones and for
someone they know or love with an addiction. If you would
like to take up a Short-Term Pledge, tel: 003531879464 or
visit www.pioneerassociation.ie. A small fee applies for
Certificate & Emblem.

In Loving
Memory

5th
December

Collections: 22nd October: Weekly: £1201.94;
B/Fund: £76.00; Foreign Missions: £1146.73

29th October: Weekly: £1251.04; B/fund: £397.61.
Missions: £147.00. Thank you for your generosity..

There will be a second Collection for Retired Priests next
Sunday 12th November after Communion. 

There is a special envelope in your Box.

POPE’S INTENTIONS FOR NOVEMBER
Christians in Asia

That Christians in Asia, bearing witness to the
Gospel in word and deed, may promote dialogue,
peace, and mutual understanding, especially with

those of other religions.

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil:7.30pm
Morning:

9.00am & 11am
Holydays:

Vigil: 7.30pm
During the day:
9.00am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

Saturdays:
After Vigil Mass 

Eves of First
Fridays &
Holydays:

After evening 
Mass

TELEPHONE

NUMBERS:
Fr. Graham
7964 2458
Fr. Harkin
2582 1190

Parish Office:
2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
2582 1066
St. Mary’s
College:

2582 1370

Greenlough GAC - Lotto: 30/10: Jackpot
not won. 5, 10, 13, 17. £25: Rose Marie
McFetridge, Clady & Josie McCann,
Glenone Jackpot: £2250 next week. 

BREAST, CERVICAL & BOWEL 
SCREENING AWARENESS PROGRAMME

Portglenone Community Centre 
Tuesdays 10am - 12 noon

November 21st: Breast Awareness 
November 28th: Cervical Awareness 

December 5th: Bowel Awareness
Register for one or all at Portglenone Enterprise Group

Tel: 2582 0150 or Email: pegmarkethouse@btconnect.com

Citizens Advice - Mid Ulster - Clady
Outreach - St. Oliver Plunkett Hall,
Wednesday 8th November, 9am to 12.00
noon (providing free, confidential,
independent & Impartial advice).

MEETING OF OVERSEAS RETURNED
VOLUNTEERS & LAY MISSIONARIES

The next meeting for overseas returned volunteers & lay
missionaries will take place on Tuesday Nov 7th at 7.30pm
at Bishop McKeown's house, Buncrana Rd, Derry, next
to St Columb's College. All are welcome. For more info
email: jim.farrell@amri.ie or phone/text + 353 83 8422468.

The Net. The November edition is now available. For
coverage of your parish or school faith activities email to

editorthenet15@gmail.com or ring/text 07809292852.

Parish Office - New Premises!!
Please note the parish office has
moved to the newly converted
garage at the parochial house.


